
NOTICE TO THE RESIDENTS OF TULPEHOCKEN TOWNSHIP 

 

On Tuesday, June 17, 2025 at 6:00 P.M. the Tulpehocken Township Board of Supervisors will 

hold a Special Meeting to open the bids for the 2025 Road Project and any other business brought 

before the Board.   

 

This will be followed by a 6:30 P.M. Workshop Meeting to discuss an emergency services tax 

with the fire and ambulance companies that provide service to the Township and any other business 

which may be brought before the Board.   

 

The meetings will be held at the Tulpehocken Township Building located at 22 Rehrersburg Road 

in Tulpehocken Township.    

 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF TULPEHOCKEN 

TOWNSHIP, BERKS COUNTY, PENNSYLVANIA 

     Kathy Judy, Secretary/Treasurer    


